AGM MINUTES 6.10.2023

Attendance:- Lotte, Lauren, Nikki H, Kerri C, Becky, Rachael A, Kerry, Molly, Simon, Nikki J,
Rachel C, Bex.

Hello, thank you and welcome. Brief overview of what we have spent last year's money on. All
happy.

Treasurer Report:- The bank is currently sitting at around £4583.00.
It was asked if everybody was still ok with the positions that they held in FOMSA.

Molly is with the teacher representative position
Bex as secretary

Kerri C as parent representative

Lotte as chairperson

Kerry Media Princess

Rachel C wishes to step down from the treasurer position. Due to work commitments she is no
longer able to give it all the time that she would like.

Mark Short was nominated for this position seconded by Nikki J and Kerry R. Thank you Mark.

A position has become available Website and Fundraising administrator. Which involves
updating the website and Facebook Page, coordinating bags 2 school, christmas cards, tea
towels and gifts, sourcing raffle prizes. This position is going to be split between Becy and Kerri
C. Seconded by Bex and Kerry R.

Becky and Kerri are going to sort out between them raffle donations for the upcoming events.

Christmas Fundraising ideas. A scaled down version of previous Frost Fayres is hopefully going
to take place on December the 15th after school with Sams Enterprise.Things are now being put
into place and stalls being organised. FOMSA members are going to man their own stalls, there
may possibly be a Father Christmas if we can find one. Finalising will be done at the next
meeting after half term.

FoOMSA has been offered a stall at a local craft event run by Tanya S. She is going to ask her
stall holders to donate a prize for our raffle. We are also going to do name the giant EIf. 100
names on the board. Pick a name. All names will be cut up and pulled out at the end of the day.
Winner gets a giant EIf. We shall as well do name the EIf at school. Bex is going to order the
Elves online from Home Bargains.

After school cake sale on the last day of term for Halloween. Friday 20th October. Kerri C has
said she will help as Kerry R is away.



Next Meeting is after School on Friday 3rd November 3.15



